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Special mention  

RB: Charlie M 
RP: Murphy M 
1M: Cynthia G 
1/2C: Bella B 
2C:  Naira B 
3R: The Class 
3/4C: Florence M 
4D:  Jesse C 
5S: Anaiya B 
5/6M: Ryan de V 
6P: Harry J 
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 Whole School Attendance      

This week: 93.9%  

Our attendance target for the year is 

97% 

Year to date 94.7% 

 

  

Behaviour 

Children who show excellent learning behaviours in lessons and follow our behaviour expectations are awarded team points. To be 
awarded a point, the children have to be in the right place, at the right time and doing the right thing.  Class team points are then 

added together for our overall weekly team winner. 

These are the points that have been awarded in each team this week: 

Red Blue Yellow Green 

1060 1055 922 1031 

The house that has won the overall points for this week is: Red! 

 

This week 

 

 

Date:  

24/06 Y1/2 Woodland adventure trip  

26/06 Y1 Woodland adventure trip 

27/06 Watert10 Party Day & sponsored bounce 

01/07 Y2 Woodland adventure trip 

04/07 School closed for polling day 

08/07 UKS2 sports day  

09/07 LKS2 sports day 
Y2 Sun Safety Talk 

10/07 Reception sports day 
Year 6 Pantomime 6pm 

11/07 KS1 sports day  
Year 6 Pantomime 

12/07 Transition day to new classes 
Summer concert 1:45pm 

15/07 PTFA School Disco 

15/07-
17/07 

Year 6 Residential to Kingswood 

17/07 End of year reports out 

18/07 Year 6 leavers event 

19/07 Last day of term & Year 6 leavers’ assembly 

 

Class Attendance Winners this week: 
 

1st place – Class 4D 98% 
2nd place – Class 3/4C 97.1% 
3rd place – Class 5S 96.67% 

 

 

Well 

done!

! 

Academy Updates 
• Lower Key Stage 2 had an amazing trip to 

Magna this week. They were impeccably 
behaved and represented our school in 
such a positive light! 

• A huge well done to our year 2 children 
who have completed their end of Key 
Stage assessments this week. They have 
all worked so hard and we are so proud! 
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6P (Mrs Parry) 
Year 6 have continued to enjoy working on their Theme 
Park projects this week: children have been calculating 

weekly running costs and using these to determine 
entrance fees and calculate profit margins. We have some 

shrewd business-people in 6P!  
In writing, children have continued crafting their reports 

about South American animals, demonstrating some super 
writing skills. We have also been working hard in 

rehearsals for our pantomime. Well done, 6P! 
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    3R (Miss Radband)        

     On Monday we visited Magna Science Centre where we 

explored the four elements: air, fire, water and earth. We 

also took part in a magnets workshop and were amazed by 

the electro-magnetic field we were shown which made 

objects float! Our favourite part of the day was water 

because we enjoyed exploring the different ways water 

can be used in everyday life.  

3/4C (Miss Corner) 
 

On Monday we visited Magna Science Centre where we 
explored the four elements: air, fire, water and earth. We 
also took part in a magnets workshop where we furthered 
our understanding of repel and attract, experimenting with 
different objects to see which were magnetic. Our favourite 
part of the day was seeing the fire tornado! It was extremely 

hot and worked quickly. We wish we could go back! 
 

                               4D (Mrs Bunting) 
 

On Monday we visited Magna Science Centre where we 
explored the four elements: air, fire, water and earth. We 

also took part in a magnets workshop where we tested the 
strength of magnets. Did you know some magnets can 

hold up to 24KG of weight? Our favourite part of the day 
was earth because we were able to use pulleys and levers 

to move materials. 

1M (Mrs Mayman) 
 

This week in 1M, we have been working really hard on our 
fluency during phonics. We have been practising reading 
and re-reading our books and we could not believe the 
difference that it has made. We have all promised to keep 
reading lots at home too. In art this week we have been 
exploring how to use soft pastels in our sketchbook to see 
the different effects they can make.   

2C (Mrs Carter) 
 
2C have thoroughly enjoyed science lessons this week. We 
have been investigating materials and looking carefully at 
their properties. We loved doing an investigation to find out 
which materials were waterproof and which were not. We 
have been so proud of the children during their assessment 
week. They have really done themselves proud! 

1/2C (Miss Carter)  
 

This week in 1/2C the children have enjoyed geography 
lessons and thoroughly enjoyed understanding the life cycle 
of a drought. They were so interested to learn and explore 
the impact that these can have on the wider community. The 
Year 2 children have been amazing during assessment week. 
They have really given 100% and we are all really proud of 
you! 

5S (Miss Sales) 
5S have been completing tests this week. The children 

have worked incredibly hard and I am very proud of 
them. In writing, we have started to create our own 

comic based on our book ‘Black Powder’. In Maths, we 
have continued looking at decimals. We have explored 

Henry v111 this week and why he broke from the 
Roman Catholic Church. The children were very 

interested in this topic and showed they had retained 
lots of knowledge!  

5/6M (Mrs Moodley) 
 
5/6M have had another busy week. The year 5 children have 
tried really hard in their assessments this week. We are so 
pleased with the progress they have made. In Art and 
Design, we continued to develop our drawing skills and did 
some exploring with different types of pencils. Also, we 
compared Elizabethan architecture to Gothic architecture. 
In History, we researched King Egbert and William I and 
compared their rule. In English, the children have created a 
comic strip about an event from Black Powder. Well done!   
 

Reception (Miss Peden & Miss Brzostowska)  
 

In Reception this week we have been learning about the 
‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ with some real life 

caterpillars in our classroom. The children have been 
observing and noticing changes and predicting what they 

think might happen next. In maths we have revisited 
number bonds to 5 and learning how to use a fives frame 
and a tens frame. We have also planted a meadow and 
created a bug hotel to attract more minibeasts to our 

outdoor area.  

Reception (Miss Peden & Miss Brzostowska) 
 

This week in Reception our focus text has been Lost and 
Found. The children have thought about different 

climates, ways of travelling to different countries and how 
to help people when they are feeling lonely. In maths we 
have revisited comparison and working out what is one 

more or one less than a given number. 


